Starlight Ranch Mobile Homeowners’ Association
Monthly Board Meeting
 April 10, 2024

Call to Order
Starlight Ranch HOA Board of Directors Meeting was held on Wednesday, April 10, 2024 at the front clubhouse. Roger Herbert opened the meeting at 6:00 p.m. All present recited the Pledge of Allegiance.  Roll call was taken by Roger.  The board members present were Jo Ellen Hall-Secretary, Georgia Moffat-Treasurer, Roger Herbert-Director, Kim Sibole-Director and Denise Koplar-Director.  James Irvine-President and Curt Delong-Vice President were absent.

Approval of Minutes:
Secretary Jo Ellen read the minutes from the monthly board meeting held on March 13, 2024.  A motion was made by Georgia to accept the minutes as read, second for approval by Roger.  All in favor, motion carried.    

Financial Report:
Georgia read Financial Report for March 2024. All account balances were read. The total was $14,676.61.   A motion was made by Jo Ellen to accept the Financial Report as read, second for approval by Roger.  All in favor, motion carried.

Activity Report:
Georgia read the activity minutes from the April activity meeting.  A motion was made by Jo Ellen to accept the Activity Report as read, second for approval by Roger. All in favor, motion carried. 

New Business: 
· Appproval of $120.00 for FMO training for new board members Jo Ellen Hall and Kim Sibole.  Denise Koplar will Self Certify.  A motion was made by Roger to accept the FMO training funds, second for approval by Georgia.  All in favor, motion carried.  FMO training date is April 15th .
· Announced that Town Hall meeting will be May 18, 2024 at 11 AM  in the Front clubhouse.
· Approve transfer of $350.00 from Operations to supplement Activities.  Motion to transfer funds from Operations was made by Roger and second for approval was Jo Ellen.  All in favor, motion carried.
· Georgia read the results of the Voters Registration research project.  There are 278 registered voters that are not residents of Starlight Ranch and 107 registered voters that are under the age of 40 living in Starlight Ranch. The results have been given to the Park Management for research.  She will follow up with the Park Management in two weeks.

[bookmark: _GoBack]A motion was made by Georgia to adjourn the meeting, second for approval by Jo Ellen.  All in favor, motion carried. Meeting adjourned at 6:17 PM.

Next meeting May 8, 2024 at 6:00 PM
